
From: Karen DeMaria <kdemaria@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 9:56 AM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: DRC 12-17-2020 Urban Forestry Comments 
 
2. Revocable License for 428 Greene Street:  No comment. 
 
3. Subdivision Waiver for 417 Elizabeth Rear:  Do have a concern regarding making sure the new lot is 
large enough to build a structure without impacting the three large, protected trees in the southeast 
corner, especially the canopy and root systems.  Where does the dripline of the tree canopy measure on 
the property? 
 

       
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen 
 
 
 

Karen DeMaria 

Urban Forestry Manager 
City of Key West 
305-809-3768 


